
 

2024-10-11 
 
 
 

To 
The Secretary-Treasurer 
Committee of Adjustment 
City of Brampton 

2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton, Ontario 

L6Y 4R2 

 
Subject: Request to defer the application A 2024- 0362 

Respected Madam, 

We hope this letter finds you well. 
 

It is in regard to the application A 2024-0362 for the address 12 Loomis Rd, Brampton, ON,  

It is our kind request to defer the application to the next possible hearing as we and 

homeowner require more time to work with planning staff to resolve/ address the 

comments and concerns. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

Thank You 

Harjinder Singh 

P Eng. PMP, CET, RCJI 


